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www.hku.hk/u95to100A student introduced the conceptual models of 
the Centennial Campus to alumni and guests.

(From left) Dr Wong Bing-lai, Dr James Wu, Dr William 
Mong, Dr Rayson Huang and Dr Stanley Ho.

Starr Hall students took some cakes to share with 
the elderly in Western District. 

Members of the HKU Family 
participated in a torch relay, 
which symbolises the passing 
of great traditions from one 
generation to another.

The 229th Scout Troop of Hong Kong 
has been set up since 1986 by HKU 
graduates for their young children.

The 95 lb birthday cake was specially 
designed for the occasion by Dr James 
Wu, Chairman of Maxim’s Group. 


